Level 10
1 Stratford Place

DEVELOPMENT Moniioel Ross
CORPORATION London

11 November 2019

INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 19-068

oeor I

Thank you for your information request, received on 4 November 2019. You asked the
London Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide the following
information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):

“I would like to receive the following documents showing which organisation said
what. They are currently provided in FOI 18-049 Appendix A, but this information is
redacted. If it is not possible to unredact all of this within the document because
individuals are stated rather than organisations, then | would like a separate
document clearly indicating which organisation relates to which redacted section. | do
not want to know individuals, only the organisations.

Meeting Note on DP9 paper, dated 4th May 2018, Subject: Stratford Gardens - S106
Meeting Note on DP9 paper, dated 11th May 2018, Subject: Stratford Gardens -
Daylight/Sunlight”

| can confirm that the Legacy Corporation holds information relevant to your request. Please
find attached the requested minutes. The main body of these minutes has been annotated in
order to identify the organisation relevant to the specific sections where the individuals’
initials were redacted.

Annex A: 4 May 2018 Stratford Gardens — S106
Annex B: 11 May 2018 Stratford Gardens — Daylight/Sunlight
Please be advised that in Annex B, the initials ES were redacted in error. This does not

relate to personal initials or an organisation but refers to the Environmental Statement. This
has been identified in the minutes.

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or
request an internal review of our decision, you should write to:

Deputy Chief Executive

London Legacy Development Corporation
Level 10, 1 Stratford Place
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Montfichet Road
London, E20 1EJ

Email: FOl@londonlegacy.co.uk

Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial response will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Woycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI / EIR Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





